
Dear Valued Corporate Partner, 

We are excited to announce our Complimentary Health Screening Promotion exclusively for our 

corporate partners. At [Your Company Name], we believe that maintaining the health and well-

being of your employees is crucial for a successful and thriving workplace. 

This promotion includes: 

• Comprehensive health assessments 

• Personalized wellness reports 

• Expert consultations with healthcare professionals 

• Follow-up support and resources 

As part of this initiative, we will be hosting a health screening day at your location on [Date]. 

Our team will ensure a seamless experience, providing all necessary equipment and personnel to 

carry out the screenings efficiently. 

By participating in this program, not only will you be investing in the health of your employees, 

but you'll also foster a culture of well-being within your organization. Enclosed with this letter, 

you will find additional details about the program and how to sign up. 

Thank you for being a treasured partner. We look forward to supporting the health of your 

workforce! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


